
 
  

Jeff Parish residents asked to report 
flood damage 
Tuesday, May 08, 2007  
West Bank bureau 

Jefferson Parish officials are asking residents and business owners to report any structural 
damage that resulted from Friday's flooding.  

Residents of municipalities as well as unincorporated areas should report damage by calling the 
Jefferson Parish Department of Citizens' Affairs, 736-6000, today through Friday between 9 a.m. 
and 4 p.m.  

Parish officials will use the information to apply for federal assistance, if it becomes available, and 
to determine areas that are susceptible to flooding. 

 


